
 

 
 
     
  Saturday, November 6 
            Vigil Mass   

  5:00 p.m.      +Jimmy Mancuso 
                         Sunday November 7 

         Thirty-Second Sunday in Ordinary Time 

8:00 a.m.     +Augustina Riccardelli 
10:00 a.m.       +Mary Certo 

  3:00 p.m.*      Rorate Caeli Purgatorial Society  

  5:00 p.m.        People of the Parish  

      Monday, November 8                    

7:30 a.m.        +Audrey Lezinsky 

      Tuesday, November 9 

7:30 a.m.      +Joseph Meyers 

      Wednesday, November 10 

6:15 p.m.*      +Ludovina Neves 

                          +Peter Gagliardi 

                         Annunziato Family 

                       Thursday, November 11 

7:30 a.m.        +Neale Hoskins,Sr.  

                       Friday, November 12          

7:30 a.m.         +Mr. & +Mrs. Eugenio Serrano 

      Saturday, November 13 

       Vigil Mass 

 5:00 p.m.    +Henry Kolakowski 
        Thirty-Third Sunday in Ordinary Time 

     Sunday, November 14 

 8:00 a.m.       People of the Parish 

10:00 a.m.      +Elisabetta Amato 

3:00 p.m.*      +Karen McCauley 

5:00 p.m.   +Michael Kleinschmidt 

 * Extraordinary Form 

         
Pope Francis’ Prayer Intention for November 

CONFESSIONS EVERY WEDNESDAY 5:00-5:45 pm 

FIRST FRIDAY 6:00-6:30 pm,  AND FIRST SATURDAY 

11-11:30am WILL BE HEARD IN THE PARISH OFFICE. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Stewardship – Time, Talent & Treasure 

 
Collection for October 31 - $ 4,452.00 

October Parish Assessment $ 1,382.00 

Mail Donations $ 1,216.00 

On Line Giving - $ 1,286.28 

Thank you for your support of Corpus Christi Parish  

Please remember Corpus Christi Parish 

in your will and estate planning.   

All Souls Remembrance Envelopes may be dropped in any 
collection basket to be remembered throughout the month 
of November. 

MEMORIAL AND SPECIAL INTENTIONS 
November 13-November 19 

 
+Bread & Wine+ 

Grazio F. & Frank G. De Monico 
 

+Candle for Mary+ 
Mary Farrell 

  

Parish Giving is the premier online 
giving and payment system for 

Corpus Christi and church communities throughout the 

nation.   Please note at any time, you may begin 

ON LINE GIVING by logging on to our website: 

ON LINE GIVING Our thanks to the many families that 

have signed up for Online Giving!  If you manage your bills 

online, we’re sure you’ll like the convenience of giving to 

your parish online.  It’s safe and secure, and you decide 

exactly when your gift is made.  You may even view your 

giving history just by logging in Visit our website: 

www.corpuschristisouthriver.org – and get started. 

 

Flocknote – Keep in touch with us via email and text!  All 

the happenings of Corpus Christi on a daily basis, ministry 

news & more. Text the word CHI-RHO  to 84576 Or sign 

u online at Corpuschristichurch2.flocknote.com 
 

Corpus Christi establishing a new 

Prayer List for the sick of the parish.  

Kindly call in to add names to the list.  

Please keep in mind to notify the parish 

office when to remove the names.  Thank 

You. Please pray for the sick of our parish:  

Joann Heinlin, Fr. Henry Hemmling, 

Juliet Hobson, Karen Kleinschmidt, Ashley Larson, 

Theresa Marchese, Geraldine Patton, Nancy Perkin,   
Lisa Ponteiri, Sam Saloom, Jr., Melissa Telofski, 
Jean DuFour, Stevie Telofski, Judi Zyskowski, 

David Cathchpole, Manuel Rocha, Ed Gahrmann, Jr. 
 

 

 

 

Universal Intention – People who suffer 
from depression 

 
We pray that people who suffer from 
depression or burn-out will find support and 
a light that opens them up to life. 

http://www.corpuschristisouthriver.org/


PLEASE NOTE:   

NO FAITH FORMATION CLASSES THIS 

 THURSDAY, NOVEMBER 11, 2021 

WEEKLY FAITH FORMATION QUESTION 

Grade 1 

Life Question: What can I share with others? 

Gospel Question:  Why is it important to share with 

others. 
Grades 2-3 

Life Question: What makes us happy? 

Gospel Question: – What makes the widow’s gift 

special? 
Grades 4-6 

Life Question:  How do you share your wealth? 

Gospel Question: What makes the widow’s gift so 

valuable? 
Grades 7-8 

Life Question:  What time, talent, and treasure are you 

willing to give to your parish or school? 
Gospel Question: Why does Jesus praise the widow’s 

small gift to the Temple? 

 
November 7, 2021 

Thirty Second Sunday in Ordinary Time 

“I say to you, this poor widow put in more than all the 

other contributors to the treasury.  For they all contributed 

out of their abundance; but she out of her poverty has put 

in everything she had, her whole living.”  (Mark 12:43-

44) 

Jesus gets right to the point – we are all called to give 

money to support the mission of the Church, regardless of 

our circumstance.  No gift is too small or insignificant!  

Giving money to support the mission of our local parish 

is a matter of our faith, just like praying and participating 

in parish ministries.  When you make a financial offering, 

is it from your “first fruits” or from what is “left over’? 
 

The members of the St. Vincent de Paul Society would 

like to thank everyone who has supported our food pantry 

with generous donations of canned and shelf-stable foods.  

After much discussion, we have decided to transition 

from delivering bags of groceries to our clients to 

distributing supermarket gift cards.  This will allow 

individuals to purchase fresh bread, dairy, produce and 

meat as well as address food allergies and dietary 

constraints. 

If you would like to make a gift card or monetary donation 

in any amount, please place it in the collection basket, 

drop off, or mail it to the parish office. –  

Attention St. Vincent de Paul Society.  We thank you 

for your continued support. 

 
The Parish Office will be 

closed on Thursday, 

November 11, 2021.  

Mass will be celebrated at 

7:30am. 

 

 

Friday, November 19th  7:00 pm, Bishop Checchio will 

celebrate the 40th Anniversary Mass marking the 

establishment of the diocese.  Clergy, religious and the 

lay faithful are invited to attend this historic Anniversary 

Mass.   
 

On the Solemnity of Christ the King, Sunday, November 

21st, the Office of Youth and Young Adult Ministry is 

inviting you to celebrate a Mass dedicated to the youth of 

your parish in conjunction with the Church internationally 

as parishes across the world unite to celebrate World Youth 

Day. 
 

Mother Seton Regional High School, One Valley Road, 

Clark, NJ 0706 

Will present Seussical The Musical on November 19, 

20 – 7:30 p.m. and November 21 – 3:00 pm 

For ticket information, visit us at Motherseton.org 
 

Lucky Calendar drawing was held this Tuesday, 

November 2nd at 1pm in the Parish Office. Congratulations 

to  Joao Carlos Fonseca, our lucky winner. 

Our next drawing date is Tuesday, December 7th , 1:00 pm 

in the parish office.   Our Lucky Calendars for 2022 have 

arrived and will be mailed out shortly. 
 

Calico Cat Preschool of Holy Trinity Episcopal 

Church 

90 Leonardine Ave., South River- Celebrating over 40 

years of teaching, tenderness and tradition! 

Now Hiring – Full-Time, Part-time & Per Diem 

Teaching Assistants.  Paid training is provided. 

Contact:  Ilona Spatola, Director at 732-254-2276  

Or info@calicocatpreschool.com 
 

Society of St. Vincent de Paul 

Vehicle Donation Program- New Toll Free Number 

Vehicles are needed for St. Vincent de Paul Society 

Donation Program.  Donate a running or non-running 

vehicle to help the less fortunate.  Donations are tax 

deductible.  Towing is free.  Call the toll free number (800) 

322-8284,  or car ez.org, for more information. 
 

 
Congratulations Fr. Damian on 
your reappointment as Pastor here 
at Corpus Christi Church.   May the 
good Lord be with you as you serve 
our parish community.  May He fill 
you with wisdom and knowledge 
to be able to make the best 
decisions that pleases the Lord. 

 
 

 



 
Prayer to St. Joseph 

St. Joseph, just and gentle 
guardian, man of labor, 
man of prayer, in faith you 
were guided by the angel’s 
message and entered into 
the mystery of the 
Incarnation.  Help us to 
embrace God’s will as it is 
revealed in the depths of 
our hearts and the events 
of our lives. 
We entrust to you our 

needs and those of the Church and world. 
Still our hearts in prayer and strengthen us in hope, 
that we might know Christ’s love and peace. 
We ask this in the name of Jesus, our Lord and 
Redeemer.  Amen. 

 
St. Thomas Aquinas High School in Edison is looking 
for Bus Drivers.  If you are interested, please call 
732-549-1108 x641. 

 
PARISH REGISTRATION: 
All parishioners should be registered. 
Parishioners over the age of 18 should register 
independently of their parents.  It is necessary to 
be a registered parishioner for at least 3 months in 
order for us to provide testimonial letters.  Kindly 
notify the Parish Office of any changes in your 
address or phone number. 

 
Catechism  

      with  Rev. Fr. John A. Perricone, Ph.D. 

      Fall Session 

November 8-22 

December 6-20 

Classes held from 7:00pm to 9:00 pm 

 
Pilgrimage to The Passion Play of Oberammergau 

May 16-26,2022 

Visiting:  Prague-Budapest-Vienna-Munich 

Hosted by St. Andrew Church, Avenel NJ 

$4,116.00 from Newark 

Call 732-634-4355 or visit www.standrewparish.com 

 
Eucharistic Ministers – Due to the pandemic, we have had 

a limited amount of Ministers distributing Holy 

Communion. If you are willing to assist during the 

weekend masses, please call the parish office. 

 

 

Due to the circumstances with 
limited space and repairs that 
are needed in our church, we 

cannot commit in selling the Christmas Grave Covers 
this year.  Sorry, for any inconvenience to those who 
have supported this fundraiser in the past.  Hope to 
see you next year! 

 
 

Stewardship Prayer for November 

Gracious and loving God, 
as the autumn season continues its 
transformation; 
and the days become shorter, the earth cooler; 
as we anticipate joining family and friends 
in joyful celebration on Thanksgiving Day, 
we pause to give You Thanks and praise 
for the abundant blessings You have bestowed upon 
us: 
For life and health, safety and comfort, 
food and nourishment, we are sincerely grateful.   
Through your Spirit, open our hearts 
so that we may be even better stewards 
of these rich and unmerited gifts. 
Show us how to be a blessing for the poor, 
sick, lonely and all who suffer. 
 

 
Lectors are needed for all weekend Masses.  
If you would be interested in joining this 
ministry, please contact the parish office 
during regular office hours. 

 
Fr. Eugene Fasuga will be celebrating Mass 
every Tuesday evening at 7:00 pm in 
Portuguese. 

 

Super 50-50 
Our Super 50-50 is 
fast approaching.  
So far, the prize to 
the winner is over 
$1,200.00.  Tickets 
are $10.00 each.  Tickets may be purchased at the 
parish office during regular office hours.   Drawing 
date is November 30, 2021. 

 

http://www.standrewparish.com/

